Dear Sir/Madam:

As a resident of 816 Walsh Crt, I'm really concerned by the possible Official Plan amendment to
redesign the lands mentioned in your notice. | believe we have to keep this land as it is now to
protect the environment and leave the nice and green town to our children.

Please count my voice as not supporting the proposed changes.

Thank you,
Sergey S.



